
3/28/2019 
 
Representatives of the People of Oregon and the United States of America, 
 
The bill 978 is a violation and a slap in the face of all law abiding citizens of Oregon. You know 
as well as I, no criminal will follow any of these outrages amendments. This is a clear violation 
of our constitutional rights as provided by the Federal Constitution . It is time you take a look at 
laws that focus on the mental health not the weapon being purchased. The mental health know 
by a persons teachers, working associates, and relatives. A pre-qualification for purchase of a 
weapon. Not this violation of our Constitution. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Douglas L Perle 
1945 Berry St SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302       
 


